
 

 

 
 
4 November 2019 

 

Application to Takeovers Panel 
 

Donaco International Limited (the Company) announces that it has made an application to 
the Takeovers Panel, in relation to matters of association and voting rights in the Company.  
This relates to the resolutions to be considered at the upcoming Annual General Meeting of 
the Company. 

Proceedings before the Takeovers Panel are confidential.  The Company will keep the market 
informed as required by law. 

 

 

For further information: 

Ben Reichel 
Executive Director 

(m) +61 412 060 281 


